
June 15th, 1925

T

Fred. J. Claxton, Esq.,
2119 California Street,
San Francisco, California.

My dear Hr. Claxton:-
I am this morning in receipt of 

your letter of June 9th.
It is true that I have had to 

postpone my trip to the Old Country, but after 
spending a dortnight in the hospital I feel justified 
in making the attempt on the 26th of this month.

I shall see that Hr. Crothers 
receives every attention during his stay in Montreal. 
Colonel Bovey will be on the lookout for him.

s
With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully,


